

Port Summer Show Getting Underway

BY PORT NEWS STAFF

PORTWASHINGTON@ANTONMEDIAGROUP.COM

After all the snow and ice this winter, spring can't come fast enough.

In fact, plans for the 2015 Port Summer Show

are underway.

If you're the parent of a child, who is between entering seventh grade and graduating high school in June and is interested in theater, the Port Summer Show is interested in you. Pit and stage crew parents are also encouraged to attend.

The 43-year old Port tradition invites everyone to its first parent meeting, Monday, March 16, at 7:30 p.m. at the Port Washington Library in the Lapham room.

Please bring your ideas and suggestions for this summer's production.